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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF REGULAR MEETING 
OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF 

VAIL PARK & RECREATION DISTRICT 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Board of Directors of the Vail Park 

& Recreation District, Vail, Colorado, scheduled for the 23rd of September 2021, HAS BEEN 

CANCELLED.  The next special meeting of the Board of Directors will be held on September 

30th, 2021, at 5:00 p.m. at the regular meeting location. 

 

 

  

 

 
VAIL PARK AND RECREATION DISTRICT 

By /s/ April Heredia 
 
Notices of meetings (regular, special and work/study session) of the Board required pursuant to §24-6-401, et 
seq., C.R.S., shall be posted at least 24 hours prior to each meeting at: 

https://www.vailrec.com/ 

In the event of an exigent or emergency circumstance such as a power outage or an interruption in internet 
service, the District will post notice of public meetings at least 24 hours prior to a meeting at the following 
physical location within the District: 

700 S. Frontage Rd E, Vail, CO 81657 

As a courtesy the District may, in addition, post at the following physical locations: 

75 S. Frontage Rd West, Vail, CO 81657 

Nothing herein shall preclude the District from posting at such physical locations, in addition to posting on the 
District’s website designated above. 

________________________________ 
April Heredia, Assistant Finance Director 
 
 


